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2021 Sponsored Membership

The Building Commissioning Association Eastern Canada Chapter of the Building Commissioning
Association (BCxA) strives to enhance and promote the Commissioning Industry through active
involvement of our members and relationships in Eastern Canada.

The mission of the Building Commissioning Association is to guide the building commissioning industry
through advancing best practices and education and promoting the benefits of building commissioning
by providing education and training related to the commissioning process for its Canadian members and
the building industry. The mandate of the BCxA Eastern Canada Chapter is to promote the benefits of
commissioning within Ontario, Quebec, and the Atlantic Provinces.

Since the establishment in 2009, the BCxA Eastern Canada Chapter provides leadership in the local
building commissioning industry by collaborating with commissioning practitioners and other
stakeholders. We uphold the highest standards and practices for the commissioning process by
promoting certification programs and training.

The BCxA Eastern Canada Chapter is pleased to offer a free membership to the BCxA through the end of
2021. This membership will provide you with;

Free access to online recorded technical training (Tech Talks) (value $600)

Free access to Commissioning Best Practices, templates, and tools

Access to industry publications and updates

Job opportunities through the BCA’s Career Listings (free for public)

o Networking opportunities through chapter membership

e Training discounts for paid training content

e Annual conference discount (Hybrid In Person & Virtual conference in October 2021)

This membership is being fully funded by the BCxA Eastern Canada Chapter for students enrolled in
post-secondary institutions in Ontario, Quebec, and the Atlantic Provinces. We greatly appreciate your
interest in the building industry and potential value you may gain through the membership, resources,
and training materials available through this opportunity.

Students are required to submit a one-page letter outlining their current educational status including
rational why the Membership will assist them in their career development (October 2021). All
submissions to be emailed to:

John Bell, Eastern Canada Chapter President, Building Commissioning Association

john.bell@rwdi.com
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